Board of Directors Conference Call October 18, 2012

Present: Glenn Pladsen, TJ Stewart, Chris Burns, Todd Flicek, Sam Foss, Joel Roloff, Tom Bushaw, Adam Hipp, Scott Eide, Laurie Schaffer, Bill Curl, Rob Deics

Absent: Jason Fetch, Steve Grom, Russ Smith

The meeting was called to order by President Glenn Pladsen at 8:03 p.m.

The current advancement policy was discussed. Two players requested an opportunity to try out for an advanced team.

A motion was made to allow Colton Schulte to try out for Pee Wees. Motion failed.

TJ Stewart made a motion to allow Felicity Blair to try out for the 19U girls team. Second by Scott Eide. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on the number of pee wee teams for the upcoming season. Tom Bushaw presented information from the pee wee coaches meeting.

Bill Curl made a motion to have five Pee Wee teams. Second by Joel Roloff. Motion carried.

TJ Stewart made a motion to have 2A, 1B1 and 2B teams. Second by Bill Curl. Motion carried.

Tom Bushaw will begin rescheduling the fifth pee wee team. There will be changes to the website calendar. Glenn Pladsen will send out an e-mail to let the members know the decision by the board as well as inform them about the schedule changes. However, it shouldn't affect the tryout processes.

Meeting adjourned at 9:46 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Laurie Schaffer, Secretary